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External Email Warning
WARNING! Please proceed with caution as this message could be a scam. The sender's account may have been compromised 

and used to send malicious messages. If this message seems suspicious, please DO NOT CLICK any of the links and/or 
attachments. If you believe the contents of this email may be unsafe, please send it as an attachment to the ETS 

Information Security Team: ets-infosec@howard.edu.

Re: Prince George's County Summer School Tuition 

Good Morning, 

We will provide the requested information pursuant to the Maryland Public Information Act (MPIA). Demetria or I will be in touch 
shortly.

Diana Wyles

On Tue, Feb 5, 2019 at 6:24 PM Quereshi, Ajmel A <ajmel.quereshi@howard.edu> wrote:
Dear Ms. Wyles:

Thanks so much for meeting with us to discuss the Prince George's County School Board's plan to 
review its policy on summer school tuition. Please find attached some peices of information we ask 
the Board to consider as part of its review. 

Also, as discussed, we would be very interested in the following information: 1) any information 
regarding the racial background of students annually attending summer school; 2) the number of 
students annually enrolling in summer school; 3) the number of students annually recommended for 
summer school; and 4) the number of students annually enrolling to receive original credit, as 
opposed to for recovery of credit.

If there would be any opportunities for us to speak with the policy committee or if we can provide any 
other information, please let me know.

Thank you again.

All the best,

Ajmel Quereshi
Director, Civil Rights Clinic
Howard University School of Law

-- 

Wyles <diana.wyles@pgcps.org>Diana 
Wed 2/6/2019 8:56 AM 

To:Quereshi, Ajmel A <ajmel.quereshi@Howard.edu>; 

Cc:demetria.tobias@pgcps.org <demetria.tobias@pgcps.org>; jeon@aclu-md.org <jeon@aclu-md.org>; Reusing, Grace 
<greusing@opd.state.md.us>; Richard A. Koffman <rkoffman@cohenmilstein.com>; Karen Remington 
<karen.remington@pgcps.org>; 



Diana Wyles
Associate General Counsel
Contracts/Special Education
Prince George's County Public Schools
Office of General Counsel
Facilities Administration Building
13300 Old Marlboro Pike, Room 20
Upper Marlboro, MD 20772
(301) 952-6119 (office)

This is not a part of a student record. Please do not copy and place in a student file.

Confidentiality Notice: This message is being sent by or on behalf of a lawyer.  It is intended exclusively for the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or 
otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.  If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, 
copy or disseminate this message or any part of it.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by e-mail and delete all copies of the message.

NOTICE: The information contained in this e-mail may be confidential and is intended solely for the use of the named 
addressee. Access, copying or re-use of the e-mail or any information contained herein by any other person is not authorized. 
If you are not the intended recipient please notify us immediately by returning the e-mail to the originator.


